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The tree is situated in the rear garden of the property 

backing on to the applicants dwelling. 

 

The proposal relates to the reduction of a very large 

tree that is having a significant impact on the living 

conditions of the adjacent property . The proposal is 

considered reasonable and necessary and will help to 

contain the tree at a reasonable size. 

 

Decision - Approval 


